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2015 

DECEMBER’S IMPORTANT DATES 

7 
Mon 

18 
 Fri 

Next Restaurant Night: 
 

 
 

Tuesday, December 15th, 11a -9p 

15 
Tue 

VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH 
 

T H A N K  YO U  

SAUNDRA HARKEY YOUNG 
for your tremendous work as a 

Homeroom Parent for  
Mrs. Peterson & Mrs. Kahn 

and also as a Lunch Bunch Helper 
 
 

Mrs. Thoms & Mrs. Cochrane  
were great sports  

at Field Day! 

Happy Holidays 
 from your Bevis PTA 

We only need 53 more 
PTA memberships 

to get to 100%.  
Watch for  

our flyers in  
January to join 

 and get your MAGNET. 

PTA Board Meeting, MPR, 8:05a 

Thank you to everyone  

who attended the  

Tri-School Concert  
at Park Square. 

 

The CHORUSES  from  

Bevis, FishHawk Creek  

and  Stowers were  

AMAZING! 

Classroom Holiday Celebrations  
and Start of Holiday Break! 

Restaurant Night, Little Greek, 11a-9p 

 

Thank you for 

SAVING LIVES 
by GIVING BLOOD.   

Our BEVIS BLOOD DRIVE 
was a HUGE SUCCESS! 


